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His Majesty the Sultan and Yang Di-Pertuan granted an audience to Nagma M Mallick, High
Commissioner of India, on 4th December 2018 to bid farewell.  

The  High  Commissioner  thanked  His  Majesty  for  his  personal  support  to  the  bilateral
relationship between India and Brunei Darussalam.  She also expressed her appreciation for
the  support  extended  by  the  Government  of  Brunei  Darussalam  to  India  in  diverse
international forums.

The farewell  audience was held at Istana Nurul  Iman in the capital.   High Commissioner
Mallick will leave Brunei Darussalam shortly upon completion of her tenure here.
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